
 

 

Dear Members, 
 
The Board and our staff are doing all that we can to get ready for your enjoyment of the Dollar 
Point Association venues. We are a non-essential business, so our employees have not yet 
returned to the work of serving you. We are making the lower tennis courts available for 
members’ play tomorrow at 10:00 AM. The upper courts will be ready for you very soon. As you 
may know, the beach can be accessed, by members, with their gate access cards. Those of you 
who have kayak and paddleboard stickers may place your SUPs and kayaks in their designated 
places. We are not encouraging you to use any of the facilities because the coronavirus is still 
very much a risk. If you choose to do so, please be safe - protect yourself, your family, and your 
guests. Please practice social distancing at all times. The Association is following all State and 
County orders and guidelines as we seek to re-open our venues and our service.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Your Board of Directors 


